
 

Learning Mode Parent Survey for PreK-5th Grade and Center Alternative Students (January 22 - January 29, 2021.) 

Dear Center School District Families of PreK-5th Grade students and Center Alternative students, 

As we shared earlier this week, we will transition to Phase 2 of our CENTERed on Learning Plan, allowing a return to school in 
the Hybrid/Fixed Blended model for PreK- 5th grade and Center Alternative students.   
  
We understand that some families with health and wellness concerns may want to remain in the Full Virtual model. Which is 
why it’s important for us give you the choice to select the learning mode that best suits your family’s needs. 
  
We are asking Pre-K – 5th grade and Center Alternative families to identify a preferred learning mode for the remainder of the 
school year.  We are asking families to complete one Learning Mode Request for each student in your family or household. If 
you have more than one student, you will need to fill out a survey for each student.  Below is the link to the new parent 
survey. 
  

All requests must be submitted no later than 5 p.m. on Friday, January 29, 2021. Staffing needs will be determined based on 
the data received from the requests.  For families who do not complete the survey by Friday, January 29, 2021 at 5:00 p.m., 
your student(s) will remain enrolled in the virtual learning mode. Any late submissions will be added to a wait list for in-person 
learning.  
  
The survey will remain open for one week, through Friday, January 29, 2021.  
  
Center School District Survey ----- 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuM6BLGjIQBMkQ8ucddXWdaCh-zmebi88lyO2sOt1lJA2-QQ/viewform 
 
We will also offer more in-person learning opportunities for varied middle school and high school targeted groups beginning 
February 22, 2021. Building staff will connect with families who have been recommended for in-person learning opportunities 
before February 12, 2021.  
  
Thank you, 
The Center School District Leadership Team  
  
 
 
***Tenga en cuenta: También proporcionamos una versión de la Encuesta en español. Padres de estudiantes de Pre-K-
5º y Centro Alternativo, por favor llenen el enlace de la encuesta. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8QTO_OLFl0oZToia6flvd0B4c4pQgq-MDZnMQNMN2-
64JQA/viewform?usp=sf_link 
¡Gracias! 
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